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EMERGENCIES - 911 
Police & Fire Dispatch 

Center - 402.441.6000 

WATER-SEWER-
ELECTRICAL               

EMERGENCY AFTER 
HOURS: 

402.792.2212 
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24 Hour Drop Box  

City of Hickman 
115 Locust Street 

P.O. Box 127 
Hickman, NE 68372 

402.792.2212 
www.hickman.ne.gov 

We are happy to announce the donation of 

$646 to the Norris Area Food Pantry! These 

funds were raised at the Hickman Makers  

Market last fall from the raffle tickets that were 

sold. Some patrons even donated without 

entering the raffle!     Thanks everyone!  

The Hickman City Office will be closed on Monday, February 21, 2022 
in observance of Presidents’ Day. 

Snow Removal and Fire Hydrant Accessibility 

Residential sidewalks are required to have snow removed within 24 hours after 

the cessation of a snow storm. Please be courteous to your neighbors by not 

blowing or throwing snow onto other citizen’s property, sidewalks, driveways or in 

the city streets. You can assist the Hickman Volunteer Fire Department by  

removing the snow around Fire Hydrants in your neighborhood.  

By locating and exposing Fire Hydrants, the Fire Department can save valuable 

time in an emergency situation. 

The City Public Works Department will plow city streets and trails when there is 

an accumulation of three or more inches of snow. Please move your vehicles off 

of the city streets within 48 hours of any winter storm to assist the Public Works 

crews with continuous snow removal. 

Plowing schedule in order of priority: Chestnut Street (68th Street), Hickman Road 

(7th Street), Commercial Business Districts, Residential Streets, Residential  

Alleys, City Owned Trails/Sidewalks. 



Online Registration is Open! 
The Hickman Youth Sports (ages 4 to 14) online 

registration is now open at www.hickman.ne.gov 

for Coed Tee Ball & Coach/Machine Pitch,  

Royals Blue River, and I80 Pony League  
 

Uniform Fitting is on February 12, 2022 from 12:00pm to 
3:00pm at the Hickman Community Center. 

 

For more information contact the Activities Coordinator, Brian Reese, at 
402-792-2212 or email activities@hickman.ne.gov   

CITY OF HICKMAN PROCLAMATION 

2022 RECOMMENDATION OF FACE MASKS 

In response to the increase of Lincoln-Lancaster County Risk Dial to Severe, the close proximity of 

the City of Hickman to the City of Lincoln and the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, including the rapid 

spread of the Omicron variant, I have issued a Proclamation with the strong recommendation that all 

individuals over the age of two to wear a face mask while indoors, regardless of their vaccination  

status, in public places in the City of Hickman, NE, to reduce community transmissions of COVID-19 

and to help keep businesses open and operating, encouraging economic growth, and preventing  

prolonged economic harm, with several exceptions, and to offer support and continuity of Lincoln-

Lancaster County’s Direct Health Measure regulation that all owners and operators of any building, 

business, or premises, other than a residence in the City of Hickman, NE, utilize the county’s website 

business resource page and strongly recommend the posting of “Mask Required for Entry” signage:   
https://app.lincoln.ne.gov/city/covid19/business-resources.htm 

 

The exceptions and full proclamation is available at City Hall, the City’s website, and have been  

publicly posted at Hickman City Hall, the Post Office, and U-Stop Market.  

The proclamation shall remain in effect through March 20, 2022.  

Please take due care and responsibility to wear a facial mask in public facilities where social  

distancing of continually being at least six (6) feet apart is not always possible.  

Mayor Doug Hanson, City of Hickman, NE   

Recommended Proper Wearing & Type of Mask by the CDC: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/mask-fit-and-filtration.html#choosing-a-mask 

 
Lincoln-Lancaster County Health Department: 

https://app.lincoln.ne.gov/city/covid19/ 

 
State of Nebraska: 

https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx 
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